
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 23 October 2018 4:27 PM 
To: 'Ashvini Ambihaipahar' 
Subject: RE: AM2016/23 – 4 yearly review of modern awards – Construction Awards 

 
Dear Ms Ambihaipahar,  
 
I refer to your email below and confirm that the Vice President grants your extension of time 
request. The ETU’s submissions are now due at 5.00pm on Monday 5 November 2018.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ammy Lewis 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Ashvini Ambihaipahar [mailto:Ashvini@etuaustralia.org.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 23 October 2018 3:48 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: RE: AM2016/23 – 4 yearly review of modern awards – Construction Awards 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
The CEPU also sought an extension of time to file submissions in AWU’s correspondence of 17 
October 2018. Could the Commission please confirm if this is granted for the CEPU. 
 
Kind Regards 
Ash 
 
Ms. Ashvini Ambihaipahar 
National Junior Industrial Officer 
The Electrical Trades Union of Australia 
Mobile: 0407 641 247 
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